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I live at twin Cedars manufactured community. In regards to Bill HB3054, I am a 

single woman due to the loss of my husband 11 years ago. It is already a hardship to 

keep my head above water financially. If this Bill does not pass, I will have to find a 

place and a way to move. I am on a fixed income with a yearly rental increase of 

10%. I will lose my forever home in one years time. I don’t want to move, I like my 

community and I feel very safe here. 

 

 

If Bill 3054 is it will eliminate a huge portion of my financial burden. I would be able to 

stay in my home and be able to do all the upkeep projects. My home requires. 


